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Adam R.M. Yusuf 

Analyst I, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-216-8030 

Adam.Yusuf@libertyutilities.com 

 

September 8, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner 

Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  Docket No. DE 23-073; Low Income Electric Assistance Program 

2023 - 2024 Electric Assistance Program Budgets 

In Order No. 26,870 (Aug. 9, 2023), the Commission approved modifications to the Electric 

Assistance Program (“EAP”), one of which was to reallocate discounts among the EAP benefit 

tiers. 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, enclosed are corrected 

clean and redlined versions of tariff page 24 implementing the new discount rates as approved 

in Order No. 26,870.  Specifically, the versions filed on August 24, 2023, did not reference Rate 

Schedule D11.  The enclosed versions correct that error.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if 

you have any questions. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/Adam R.M. Yusuf 

Adam R.M. Yusuf 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 


